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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Santa Cruz County Environmental Health Services has determined that the following Risk 
Management Plan (RMP) is complete and available for public review and comment: 

 
Aggrigator Inc: 480 West Beach Street, Watsonville 

 
RMPs are required under the California Accidental Release Prevention (Cal ARP) Program for certain 
businesses and public agencies pursuant to Article 2, Chapter 6.95 of California Health and Safety 
Code and Title 19, Division 2, Chapter 4.5 of the California Code of Regulations.  The purpose of the 
Cal ARP Program is to prevent the accidental release of extremely hazardous substances that have 
the potential to cause off-site consequences.  The RMP will be available for review and public 
comment starting July 1st, at the Main Branch of the Watsonville Public Library located at 275 Main 
St., Suite 100 in Watsonville and at the Santa Cruz County Environmental Health office located at 701 
Ocean Street, Room 312, Santa Cruz, during normal business hours. 
 
All comments regarding the RMP must be submitted in writing and received by August 15, 2019.  
Please address your comments to:  County of Santa Cruz Environmental Health Service, 701 Ocean 
Street, Room 312, Santa Cruz, CA 95060, Attn: Rebecca Supplee, Program Manager for Hazardous 
Materials.  For more information you may call (831) 454-2022. 
 
 
 


